From: jan johnston

To: eddie thwaite
Subject: FW: Freedom of Information Requests - ID 3256
Date: 02 April 2012 17:50:18

From: S.Crippin@wigan.gcsx.gov.uk

To: janjohnston86@hotmail.co.uk

Date: Mon, 2 Apr 2012 14:13:46 +0100

Subject: Freedom of Information Requests - ID 3256

Dear Jan

I am writing to respond to your freedom of information request which we received on 13th February
2012, this request has been handled under the Environmental Information Regulations 2004.

| am unable to provide the information you requested in your email, in line with Section 12(4)(a) of
the Environmental Regulations 2004, that the information is not held. | have explained below why
this is the case.

There are no lease agreements in place for the sites you have stated. The sites are part of a
pending sale, for which the transaction has not yet completed.

At least two of the sites have been occupied pending the completion of the sale, these have been
occupied with licences and not by lease agreements.

If you are unhappy with any aspect of this response, an independent senior officer will review this
decision. Please let me know if you would like to arrange this.

You can also complain to the Information Commissioner, who is the regulator for Freedom of
Information. His website is www.informationcommisioner.gov.uk and his helpline number is 0303
1231113.

His staff may ask you to exhaust our internal complaints procedure if you choose to complain to his
office now.

| apologise for the delay in responding to this request, this is due to the high volume of requests
that are currently being received. If you need any further information please do not hesitate in
contacting me

Yours Sincerely
Sharon

Sharon Crippin

Data Protection and Freedom of Information Officer
Resources Directorate

Legal & Risk

Wigan Council

Town Hall

Wigan

WN1 1YN

Tel: (01942) 827002 Internal: 2002

email: S.Crippin@wigan.gcsx.gov.uk

WWw.wigan.gov.uk
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>>Corporate Disclaimer<<

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and
intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom
they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please
notify the system manager.

Email may be automatically logged, monitored and/or recorded
for legal purposes.

As a public body, the Council may be required to disclose this
email or any response to it under the Freedom of Information
Act 2000 unless the information in it is covered by one of the
exemptions in the Act.

This footnote also confirms that this email has been swept for
the presence of computer viruses.



